
Qseen’sUNIVERSITY

VICE-PRINCIPAL (RESEARCH)

Richardson Hall, Suite 251
Kingston, Ontario, Canada K71. 3146
Tel 613 5334933
Fax 613 5334934

April 3,2012 research@queensu.ca

Ms. Georgina Moore
Secretary of the University
University Secretariat
Queen’s University
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6

Dear Ms. Moore:

Re: Cancer Research Institute

lam pleased to report that at its meeting of December 8,2011, the Senate Advisory
Research Committee reviewed the five-year review report of the Cancer Research
Institute completed by the Advisory Review Committee. The Senate Advisory Research
Committee agreed that the Cancer Research Institute be authorized for a further period of
five years with the recommendation that a search for a new Director commence
immediately. Dr. Roger Deeley will continue as Director until a replacement is found.

The Senate Advisory Research Committee recommends that Senate approve the
renewal of the Cancer Research Institute for an additional period of five years,
effective December 8,2011, subject to ratification by the Board of Trustees.

Should you have any questions or comments on the Committee’s recommendation, I
would be plea d to meet with you at your earliest convenience.

Dr. Steve6N. Liss, Ph.D.
Vice-Principal (Research) and
Chair, Senate Advisory Research Committee

think Research
think Queen’s

Appendix Ea 
Page 34



Appendix Ea 
Page 35



Appendix Ea 
Page 36



Appendix Ea 
Page 37



Appendix Ea 
Page 38



Appendix Ea 
Page 39



Appendix Ea 
Page 40



Appendix Ea 
Page 41



Appendix Ea 
Page 42



Appendix Ea 
Page 43



Appendix Ea 
Page 44



Appendix Ea 
Page 45



Appendix Ea 
Page 46



Appendix Ea 
Page 47



Appendix Ea 
Page 48



Appendix Ea 
Page 49



Appendix Ea 
Page 50


